
 

 

Update – Local Resident representation on the PQLG (Penderyn Quarry Liaison Group) as per Cllr. G 
Thomas following discussions with J Radcliffe 
 
Due to community representations regarding the need for wider communication, we are to revisit the 
nomination of residents with the intention to increase the number to four; publish on local social media 
and via public notices for nominations; If there are more than four nominations then there will be a 
form of selection by local residents.  
 
This will need to be ratified at the meeting planned for the 26th November before the detail is circulated 
to recommence that process. Formal business meetings of the Penderyn Quarry Liaison Group will not 
take place until the New Year. 
 


